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Salazar Says Draft NEPA GHG Guide Leaves Host Of
Unresolved Issues

THURSDAY, MAY 14, 2015
An article published in InsideEPA discusses "Regulatory Divergence May Be

New Norm After GHG Guidance," an article by Ken Salazar, Mark Kalpin
and David Gold, previously published in Law360 on March 24, 2015.
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